SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER
Thursday, November 7, 2013

 

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLEDGE

Congratulations to Ryan Hill as the recipient of the MVP award for Sault High Soccer.

National Honor Society:  The meeting that was scheduled for tomorrow has been cancelled and will be held on November 15th at 7:15 a.m.

Conferences:  Parent Teacher conferences will be held on November 12 from 12:30 – 3:00 and 5 – 7.  School will dismiss for the day at 11:00.

Attention those interested in wrestling.  All wrestlers are required to do the alpha weigh in.  The next one is schedule for today at 3:30 on the balcony. Those of you on the varsity football team, a later date will be set up for you.  Good luck in your game!  Also, remember a physical must be on file in the athletic office before practice begins on the 18th.
 
Football Payoffs:  The Sault High Blue Devil’s Varsity Football team will travel to Mt. Pleasant on Saturday, November 9, for game two of playoffs.   Sault High will take on the Mt. Pleasant Oilers at 3:00 p.m. at the Mt. Pleasant high school football field located at 1155 S Elizabeth St.    
Tickets are currently on sale in the Athletic Office for $5.  A fan bus will leave the High School at 10:30 a.m. on Saturday, November 9th.  Tickets are $20.00 each which includes admission into the game.  There are only 22 spots available.

 Attention all students: A Creative Writing Workshop will be held every Friday from 3:00 to 4:00 in the library beginning this Friday, November 1st. The workshop will be run by Mr. Adam Uhrig, a fourth-year English major at Lake State. Any students interested in creative writing as a career or a hobby should attend. See Mrs. Talentino in the Counseling Office if you have any questions.

Lunch:   Chicken Chunks, Whole Grain Pizza, Specialty Salad with Roll

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sides:     Baked Beans, Romaine Salad, Mixed Fruit Apples, Whole Grain Dinner Roll
 

